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ASX ANNOUCEMENT 
 
15 March 2019 

 
MANAGEMENT CHANGE  

 
Pacific Current Group Limited (ASX: PAC) today announced that Joseph Ferragina, PAC’s CFO 
and COO Australia will be leaving the firm on 20 March 2019.  

Mr. Ferragina has been with PAC for 13 years and has played a significant role in successful PAC 
investments, such as RARE Infrastructure and ROC Partners, as well as helping the firm expand its 
business globally.   

PAC Managing Director & CEO, Paul Greenwood noted, “Joe is an incredible person who has 
worked tirelessly on behalf of our firm and our shareholders.  We thank him for his contributions 
over the years.  He will be sorely missed by all of us.”   

PAC will immediately move to fill the vacant position. 

- ENDS - 
CONTACT 
 
For Investor Enquiries:    Paul Greenwood 

Managing Director & CEO and CIO 
(+1) (253) 617-7815 
Tony Robinson 
Chairman  
+61 407 355 616 

For Media Inquiries in the US:   Jessica Rettig 
      jrettig@paccurrent.com 
      +1 720 398 6711 
 
 
ABOUT PACIFIC CURRENT GROUP // www.paccurrent.com  
Pacific Current Group is a multi-boutique asset management firm dedicated to providing exceptional 
value to shareholders, investors and partners. We apply our strategic resources, including capital, 
institutional distribution capabilities and operational expertise to help our partners excel. As of 1 
March 2019, Pacific Current Group has 14 boutique asset managers globally. 
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